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  Thursday 29th August  
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well and that you have enjoyed a restful and enjoyable summer break. As the new 
school year approaches, we are excited to welcome you all back for another year.  
 
This is a friendly reminder that the school will reopen on Tuesday, 3rd September. We are looking forward 
to seeing all of our children back in school, ready for an exciting new term. Please ensure that your child 
arrives on time. 
 
We would also like to invite you to our Meet the Teacher event on Wednesday, 4th September, from 3:20 
pm to 3:40 pm. This will be an opportunity for you to visit your child’s new classroom and speak with their 
teacher about the upcoming year. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all and thank you for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Warm regards 
 

Daniel Webster  

 
Headteacher  
 

mailto:Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk
http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/

